
I am a member of the public and part of the religious school/s community.  I hereby wholly 
denounce the Australian Law Reform Commission review to change the Anti-Discrimination Act 
to accommodate for “LBGTQI+” in religious schools and/or institutions on the following 
grounds:-  

1. It is my right to practice my culture, language and religion.  My child does not belong to the 
“LBGTQI” community and it does not make any sense why you would want my child.  Unless of 
course it is because you can not get all adults to accept the “LGBTQI” and children are being used 
to get the point across. 

2. The Government also has a responsibility to make sure my rights are protected and to not allow 
the “LBGTQI+” to discriminate against me or my choice of practices. The very core of my belief 
is being challenged by these proposed reforms and I am being labelled a bigot because I am 
questioning these proposals.  Are “LBGTQ” not bigots towards my religious beliefs? 

3. Government funded private schools with less funds compared to public schools means I have 
the right to choose the kind of education given to my child.  Since public schools changed laws to 
accommodate “LBGTQI+” there is more bullying now than ever before. 

4. I have the right to choose and uphold my religious ethos instead of forcing me to abide to the 
“LBGTIQ+” community rules.  I am not the same nor do I think the same as a person who is or 
supports “LBITGQ+”.  Why do Gay teachers working in religious schools need to talk to my little 
girl about two grown men being “married”?  Brainwashing children is dangerous and can have a 
devastating snowball effect. 

5. With proposed laws like this, it is pure discrimination against those with religious beliefs and 
forces children and adults to comply.  In fact, I am being asked to accept exposing children to 
sexual content, discuss certain bodily functions, unduly conversations about gender dysphoria and 
non-binary parents supporting their children to remove their penis’ off or have double 
mastectomies performed.  Enough is enough. 

6. Staff, children and families should abide by the code of conduct of the schools and institutions 
and are welcome to seek alternatives if they disagree.  Clearly, it is not all Rainbows when 
“LBGTQI+” need me to accept this for my child.  Stop making us feel scared to speak up! 

7. Changes to the Act could ostracise many families from all religions and backgrounds.  The 
“LBGTQ” movement has no consideration of the full impact this could have on religious families, 
limiting us to home schooling or seeking refuge in other safe countries.  Why do you want to take 
our children? 

8. The law should be balanced to allow me to continue my rights and uphold my dignity.  Thank 
the Lord evidence is starting to surface from children (now teens) and parents from “LBGTQI+” 
that are suffering from the butchery they have experienced and are saying NO MORE.  These teens 
can not even pass urine properly anymore because they were convinced by media and supporters 
that they had “LBGTQi+” rights and love is love.  What do you think will be here in 100 years 
when you have tried to make everyone be under the same law?  Well I have a good idea! 

Leave the children ALONE. 


